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I do not support banning mail in voting.  There is not enough evidence of fraud and it 

is imperative that all Oregon residents have equal opportunity to vote.  Mail in voting 

allows for this since individuals can vote on their own time not having to take time off 

work (which they might not be able to get) or have to get to a voting office (not 

everyone has transportation).  Mail in voting is the BEST way for all voices to be 

heard. 

 

Please oppose the bill! 

~Heather Wolford 


